Dear Mr. Hodgson,

Please could you upload the following to the page for the proposed development at 194
Goldhurst Terrace, as we have been given to understand that this may be relevant to the
application.

Thank you for your help.

Kind regards,
Mrs L. A Darlington

Application: 2024/0012/P 194 Goldhurst Terrace
With regard to subsidence at 196 Goldhurst Terrace.

Please be advised that as of Thursday 17th October there is
an open and ongoing subsidence claim for 196 Goldhurst
Terrace which has been approved as legitimate by our
household insurance company.



